
NATIONAL WILDFIRE COORDINATING GROUP 

National Coordination System Committee (NCSC) Memorandum 23-02 

February 3, 2023 

TO: Teresa Rose, Center Manager, Northern Forestry Dispatch Center 

FROM: National Coordination System Committee 

SUBJECT: Member Selection 

Teresa, 

Ray Crowe, Center Manager of the Alaska Interagency Coordination Center, recently nominated you to 
replace an out-going local state dispatch member representative to the National Coordination System 
committee (NCSC). At our annual face to face meeting on January 20th, the NCSC unanimously 
approved your nomination to the committee. 

The NCSC provides national leadership to develop, disseminate, and promote national interagency 
standards and training for wildland fire resource mobilization/demobilization, resource statusing, 
incident information, and decision support. The NCSC meets monthly virtually and in person annually. 

The NCSC’s membership strives to be not only interagency, but also consist of individuals from all 
three tiers of the coordination system. The NCSC looks forward to having a new member to our group 
that will bring a fresh and diverse perspective from our local dispatch centers. 

Congratulations on being selected to this committee! 

Sincerely, 

Digitally signed by SEANSEAN PETERSON 

Date: 2023.02.03 12:36:42PETERSON -07'00' 

Sean Peterson 
Chair, NCSC 

NWCG standards are interagency by design; however, the decision to adopt and utilize them is made independently by the 
individual member agencies and communicated through their respective directives systems. 

https://2023.02.03



